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Mill Valley School District Debrief of 2/5/2020 Incident near Edna Maguire Elementary School 

 

Dear Mill Valley School District Community, 

 

Thank you for your cooperation during the ​incident​ on February 5, 2020 in the Edna Maguire 

Elementary School area and the corresponding lockdown placed on the campus by the Mill 

Valley Police Department shortly after 8:00 am. When incidents such as this happen in our 

community, we strictly follow the instructions we receive from our local law enforcement 

partners. During this incident, the District was in direct communication with the school site 

Principal and with Mill Valley Police Chief Alan Piombo.  

 

Once the campus was placed on lockdown due to police searching the area for a burglary 

suspect, the District was notified and Edna Maguire families were instructed not to send 

students to school until further notice. All other schools started at their regular time. Once the 

District received notice that the suspect was apprehended. At 8:44 am, we informed the 

community and stated that school will resume as normal. We are thankful to our community’s 

flexibility for a delayed start of the school day due to police activity.  

 

Please know that during any emergency situation, we will update you as soon as we receive 

information from law enforcement and are able to safely do so. We will always keep the safety 

of students and staff as the top priority. Thank you again for your cooperation. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Mill Valley School District Superintendent’s Office 

https://local.nixle.com/alert/7798386/

